
 

2025 Atlanta Opskop Update 
Dear Friends and Loyal Supporters, 

First and foremost, thank you for your incredible support over the years. Your passion and 
dedication have made our events truly special, and we are beyond grateful to have you as part 
of our ever-growing family. Because of you, we have become pioneers in bringing South African 
events to the USA, proudly hosting the largest South African Fest and Sokkie in North America. 
Others have followed in our footsteps, trying to achieve the successes we have, but it is your 
continued support that has made us the leaders in bringing these incredible experiences to life. 
For that, I extend my deepest gratitude. 

Now, for some unfortunate news—due to visa complications, Kurt Darren will not be able to 
perform at our upcoming events in the U.S. Rest assured, we are actively working with legal 
experts to resolve this issue, and we remain optimistic about welcoming him next year. 

But here’s the exciting part! We have partnered with an international group to bring you even 
more incredible events, featuring top South African musicians—starting this year! 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to reach out at 
info@southafricaneventsusa.com. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support—we can’t wait to celebrate with you 
soon! 
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